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MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT 
(MDE) 

LAND AND MATERIALS ADMINISTRATION 
 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION RECEIVED 
 

 
Carroll County 
 
Application for Individual Composting Facility Permit Application – 2019-ICF-0002: 
 
WeCare Denali, LLC., 7800 Kabik Court, Woodbine, MD 21797, submitted an application to 
MDE for a new Individual Composting Facility Permit (ICFP) for the ongoing composting 
operation of yard waste and wood waste at 7901 Kabik Court, in Woodbine, Carroll County. 
 
The facility is 36 acres and has a capacity to accept 60,000 tons of yard waste/wood waste per 
year and produce approximately 36,000 tons of compost per year.  MDE determined the ICFP 
application was complete on September 16, 2019. 
 
Per Code of Maryland Regulations 26.04.11.10F, MDE is opening the WeCare Denali’s ICFP 
application to public comments for 30 days.  Comments must be received by MDE no later than 
October 20, 2019.  Comments should be forwarded to: 

Mr. Tariq Masood, Project Manager 
c/o Maryland Department of the Environment 
1800 Washington Blvd. 
Suite 610 
Baltimore, Maryland 21230-1719 
Comments may also be forward to Mr. Masood at tariq.masood@maryland.gov. 
 
Any person wishing to review the application should contact Mr. Tariq Masood at   
410-537-3314 or tariq.masood@maryland.gov to schedule an appointment.  Copies may be 
obtained at a cost of $0.36 per page. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Notice shall be posted September 18, 2019, through October 20, 2019. 
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